What: Important Overview Presentation on New Federated Authentication at NIH

When: Thursday morning, November 29th, 9:30 am – 12:30 pm EST

Where: Natcher Conference Center, Rooms E1/E2

Why:   NIH Login's Federated Authentication service will allow you to easily provide a new capability to collaborate with authorized users outside the NIH. Attend the presentation to learn about all the details, how you can take advantage, and changes that will need to be made to existing systems using NIH Login.  

Watch for more information on the presentations in the next few weeks.

We look forward to seeing you at the end of November. 

If you have questions, please contact: 

Jane Small at (301) 435-2980 or jane@mail.nih.gov.

Thank you

Helen M. Schmitz        

Acting Chief IT Architect

National Institutes of Health

Phone:  301.496.2328

Cell:  202.247.1464

Website:  http://EnterpriseArchitecture.nih.gov 

